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To: Planning Planning; David Fowler
Subject: 2021/2954/P One Museum Street - OBJECTION
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Dear Sir/ Madam
RE: 2021/2954/P One Museum Street

I object to the proposal for One Museum Street. The most important issue is the proposed
building is far too tall and would dominate the skyline. The focus should be on renovating the old
building. If for some reason the old building cannot be renovated, a new building should not be
taller than the existing one.

Thank you,

Tanis Jardin

Flat3

9 Earlham Street
London WC2H 9LL



